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I am absolutely opposed to removing our right to vote by mail. The freedom to vote 

on our own time is obviously valued by Oregonians as we consistently have one of 

the highest voter turnouts in the nation.  Removing vote by mail is an obvious attempt 

at voter suppression.  I want every Oregonian to be able to continue to vote by mail 

for all elections.  


